
 

 

Mac News 
                                    Friday 30th November 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Friday 7th December  JSC Disco 5pm-7pm 
Monday 10th December  Student Free Day 
Wednesday 19th December Grade 6 Graduation 
Thursday 20th December  Final Assembly 2.45pm 
Friday 21st December   Last day of term  2.30pm finish 

SCHOOL BANKING- EVERY MONDAY 
BREAKFAST CLUB - EVERY FRIDAY 8.15-8.45AM 

 

JSC SCHOOL 
DISCO 
Friday 7th 
December  
5-7pm 

Students need to be signed in by their parent/
carer. Food & drinks available for purchase on 
the night. 

Dear Parents and School Community 
 
Writing presentation - Earlier this week I had the pleasure of joining the grade 234s to be the         
audience to hear some quality writing from the grade 5/6 students. Given a choice from a couple of 
sentence starters, every grade 5/6 student presented their ideas to their younger peers. The grade 
234s were most appreciative of the quality of the senior studentsô work and there was a genuine  
affirmation of the strength of our Writing Program amongst all students. Next year we will bring 
Spelling into the limelight as part of our continued Writing journey. 
 
Professional Learning Community (PLC) - Yesterday Mrs Reyntjes and I attended a forum in       
Melbourne to build on our previous learning about Professional Learning Communities (PLCs).    
Presented by world renowned Educational Researcher and author Professor Helen Timperley, we 
learned about the high impact PLCs have on student learning. Consisting of all teaching staff, our 
schoolôs PLC has been operating for a number of years. We meet every week to explore, moderate 
and analyse studentsô work, achievement and growth data, as well as teaching and learning       
strategies. Over the past two years we have focussed in on the teaching and learning of Writing and 
Student Engagement and Wellbeing. The collaboration of teachers at our school has been          
commendable creating a mindset of our students rather than my students. The learning from       
yesterday will create new opportunities for our teachers to continue to build their professional     
practice capacities.  
 
QuickSmart - Recently I have had several students from the senior grades come and share their 
learning growth and achievements after having been through our QuickSmart program. QuickSmart 
enables pairs of students to work intensively on the maths skills with a particular focus on number 
facts. The program which is delivered three times per week over thirty weeks increases studentsô 
accuracy and speed when dealing with number facts. Typically the schoolôs QuickSmart data shows 
two to three years of growth in one year for students who undertake this program. We share an    
appreciation to Miss Ganosis for the delivery and coordination of the studentôs QuickSmart program. 
It is a regular and affirming occasion that students visit me to share their learning growth and 
achievement ï what a great thing to do.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Andy Backwell ~ Principal 
 

Responsibility ï we look after each other; we are inclusive 

Annie Hiskins, Astrid Simpson, Campbell Fishlock, Jack Skilbeck 

Principals Award ð Josefine Challinor  
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Family statements have been sent home today.       

Outstanding amounts can be paid on the QKR! app, 

BPay , cash or  Centrepay.  

If you receive a Centrelink  benefit such as Family Tax  

Benefits or New Start and would like to set up         

      Centrepay please come into the office and see Fiona. 

Can you help?  
We are asking for donations of anything Christmassy  

to help fill our hampers.  
Please drop your items into the box in the foyer by  

Friday 14th December. 
 

We have some great prizes this year. 1st prize - $750 voucher for a 
family portrait session and a 20x30cm colour or black & white wall 
portrait. This has been kindly donated by Artist Photographers Studio 

who are located in Geelong and Richmond 
www.artistphotographer.com 

We also have 3 x $50 Catch of The Day vouchers to give away 
catch.com.au as well as 3 Christmas hampers 

 
Raffle books of 10 tickets have been sent home with every  

family today. Each ticket is $1.00. Please return sold/unsold tickets  
&  money to the school office by Friday 14th December. 

Thanks for your support. 
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